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23rd November 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We are fast approaching Christmas and unfortunately we are not able to celebrate in 

our usual way, although we still hope to make this half term as special as we can for all 

our children with lots of our Christmas activities able to go ahead.   

 

We were hoping to offer Christmas Performances this year with a limited audience, 

but unfortunately due to rising cases of COVID19, we are unable to do so.  All 

performances will be uploaded and shared onto Tapestry instead; this will be a 

wonderful way for the children to be able to perform and will enable it to be shared 

with their extended families.  More information will be sent out closer to the event. 

 

Christmas Jumper Day will be held on Friday 10th December in aid of Save The Children 

with a £1.00 donation. 

 

Christmas Lunch will be held on Wednesday 15th December: Roast chicken/vegetable 

pastry cracker/chipolata/roast potato/Yorkshire pudding/peas/carrots and gravy or a 

pack lunch option. Your child will be asked their choice in class. 

 

Christmas Party will be held on Friday 17th December with a special party lunch 

provided.  Please wear smart party clothes with sensible footwear for when outside. 

 

Unfortunately we will also have to postpone re-instating our Reading Cafes in school. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Mrs Nichola Stewart 

Head Teacher 
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